
TRAIN LIKE A CHAMPION
Prospect Show for Steers, Heifers, Sheep, and Goats
July 20, 2024
La Grange, TX 

See the flyer below. This is a great opportunity for a Showmanship Workout, Showmanship Show
and Prospect Show.
Entry from can be found at the link below: 
https://agrilife.org/wharton4h/files/2024/05/2024-TLC-Entry-Forms.pdf

NEWS YOU CAN USE

May 31, 2024

Happy Friday!

-Ms. Laura

AWARDS BANQUET PROJECT RECORD FORM

SAVE THE DATE!
 WHARTON COUNTY 4-H AWARDS BANQUET

JULY 30, 2024 - 6 PM AT CRESCENT HALL
JOIN US FOR A NIGHT OF 4-H FUN TO RECOGNIZE ALL OF OUR

MEMBERS HARD WORK THROUGHOUT THE YEAR. 

Do you plan on attending the Annual 4-H Awards Banquet? Or did you
participate in all of the great things that our 4-H program has to offer this
year?  Please fill out the Project Recognition Form at the link below to be
recognized at the Banquet.  MUST BE COMPLETED BY MAY 31, 2024!

https://forms.gle/rFKQGZ6wCzkd9kBPA

There are still spots for our brand new Summer camp for our junior and
intermediate 4-H members.

Entry forms can be accessed here: 
https://agrilife.org/wharton4h/event/camp-awesome-sauce/

4HONLINE DISTRICT AND STATE REIMBURSEMENT FORM
The reimbursement form is for any 4-H member who participated in an event or activity
with enrollment completed on 4HOnline. Completing a reimbursement form is optional.
Please keep in mind that reimbursement amount will be determined by PALA and based on
available funds. DUE on or before AUGUST 1st. Forms can be found at the link below:
https://agrilife.org/wharton4h/files/2024/05/23-24-District-State-Reimbursement-Form-
050724-FILLABLE.pdf

CLUB CHARTERING PAPERWORK
Club Chartering Paperwork has been sent out and is DUE back to the office by
June 14, 2024. Club Managers please be sure to check your emails and let
Laura know if you have any questions.

JUNIOR LEADERSHIP LAB
July 9, 2024
Rockport, TX
I know that I have received many questions about Jr. Lab, the District Office
has not released any information but as soon as they do I will be sure to share
with everyone!

I hope that you all enjoyed the Memorial Weekend. We had a
wonderful ceremony here at the office for our Quilts of Valor
Project! I am excited to continue this project for many years to
come.

Recordbooks were due this week and we had 40 books turned in!
This is up a few books from last year. This morning we had Star
Award Interviews and our judges had nothing but great things to
say about our kiddos!

This summer has officially kicked off with the Horse Show this
week where Jillian and Addelyn participated and did a great job.

Next week we travel to College Station for Texas 4-H Roundup
where we have 17 4-H members competing throughout the week.
Roundup is always a fun week and I am looking forward to it!
I hope that you all have a great weekend. :)
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SIGHTS FROM LAST WEEK!

QUILTS OF VALORQUILTS OF VALOR
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